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You should know that Senator Rubén Díaz, Assemblyman Luis Sepulveda, Assemblyman

Marcos Crespo and NYC Councilman Rafael Salamanca will be holding another Job Fair this

Friday, June 16, 2017 from 6:00pm-8:00pm at the South Bronx Center Police Athletic League

located at 991 Longwood Avenue, between Beck Street and Fox Street in Bronx County.

It is important for you to know that we are conducting another Job Fair to help find jobs for

those who are unemployed in our community.  We expect that like our other Job Fairs, this

event will make a great difference in the lives of many people and families in our

community.

More than 50 agencies, organizations, and companies will be present to offer job

employment opportunities to those seeking employment.  These include jobs at City

agencies and services for the unemployed, jobs in General Contracting industry, jobs in

Colleges, and jobs in the Healthcare industry.

For further information, please contact Assemblyman Luis Sepulveda’s office at (718) 931-

2620.

I am Senator Rev. Rubén Díaz, and this is what you should know.


